
Our ref: TMW/SCR

October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Sixth Form Open Evening

We are pleased to announce that this year we will be holding our Sixth Form Open Evening for our
Year 11 students on Wednesday 8th November from 6pm-7:30pm.

We hope you will join us along with your child for this event, this is the opportunity to hear about the
possible routes forward for next year. The programme for the evening will comprise of the following:

Starting at 6.00pm

● A short talk about the benefits and life within the sixth form, accompanied by a selection of
our current Year 12 and 13 students.

Followed by:

● The opportunity to talk to subject staff and current sixth form students about the various
courses we provide. Staff and students will be available to answer any questions on what the
subjects have to offer and support you in making the right choices.

● Introductory lessons in Psychology, Criminology, Business Studies and Media Studies.

● Ms Balchin, our Head of Careers and a personal advisor from Services for Young People will
also be available to speak to and answer any questions about training opportunities in
employment or career options.

If you have any further questions after the event, please feel free to email: admin@fearnhill.herts.sch.uk

We look forward to seeing you at this important evening, along with your child. Please complete the
following Google form by Monday 6th November to confirm your attendance:
https://forms.gle/TapCa5CZnzo5XR1v5 please complete this even if you are unable to attend.

Yours sincerely

Mr Marlow
Head of Sixth Form

Icknield Way, Letchworth Garden City, Hertfordshire SG6 4BA
────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────
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